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FOI Ref: OPCC 45-2017 
 
Request 
 
I write to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Could you please send me your Office of Police and Crime Commissioner’s response to the College of 
Policing’s consultation on the Policing Education and Qualifications Framework (aka degrees for police 
officers)? The consultation period ran from 2 February to 29 March 2016.  
 
Response: 
 
I can confirm that there is no information held by the Police and Crime Commissioner. The consultation was 
completed online and no record was retained by the Police and Crime Commissioner of what was sent. 
 
I have detailed below a hyperlink to the College of Policing website which may be helpful to you: 
 
http://www.college.police.uk/What-we-do/Learning/Policing-Education-Qualifications-
Framework/Documents/PEQF_consultation_final_290116.pdf 
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